
Lunch Account Balances 
 

Starting in October 2019, parents/guardians will receive an email alert should 
your student’s lunch account balance exceed $15.00. These alerts will continue 
weekly until the balance is paid in full.  
 

Your payment options are: 
1. Check payable to the Somers Lunch Program delivered to the school. 
2. An electronic deposit to your student’s MyPaymentsPlus (MPP) account, 
if your student has a MPP account set up. 
 
If your student does not have a MPP account, you can set one up by 
accessing the MPP website as follows: 

1. Connect to the Somers Public Schools homepage at 
www.somers.k12.ct.us     

2. Click on “Departments” at the top of the page. 
3. Click on the “Food Service” link then, scroll for information on 

Cafeteria POS System. 
 
We do offer a free and reduced lunch program for students that 
qualify. Please note that free/reduced lunch forms must be completed 
annually and are available in the school office.  
 
For more information on the free and reduced lunch program, or if you 
believe the information regarding your student’s lunch account balance is 
incorrect, please contact Cathy Smith. 
 Cathy.smith@somers.k12.ct.us   
(860)749-2270  x6121 
	


